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Wednesday 19th December 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Nativity and other events 

Well done to the children in Year 1 and Reception for putting on their nativity shows. I was very proud of them 

all. Thank you to all the family members who were able to come along to see the show. 

 

Our Reception children also took part in a cycling activity last week – we were very proud of their efforts. 

 

Children’s University 

If your child has a university passport and they want to have their credits added onto their passport, they will 

need to bring it into school after the holidays. The passports will be collected from school on 9th January and will 

be returned by 18th January. 

Any credits that children have gained from attending school clubs will automatically be sent to the Children’s 

University, whether your child has a passport or not. The passports only benefit your children if you intend to 

help your child collect additional credit outside of school. 

 

Hackmanite Times Tables Award 

The following children have achieved the Hackmanite award for their times tables during this term: 

Adam Asghar Y3, Muhammad Ali Y5, Waseeh Hassan Y6, Anaya Rizwan Y6, Sameeha Baksh Y6, Yaminah Miah 

Y6, Khadija Hussain Y6, Abdullah Khalid Y6, Fayaz Uddin Y6 and Aysha Yusuf Y6. Well done to you all – this is an 

amazing achievement. 

Times table tests will resume after the Christmas holiday. Please ensure that your child practises if they are in Y2 

upwards. They can also access the Times Table Rockstars, which appears to be having a huge impact in helping 

children with the times tables. 

 

Non-uniform day 

The children will be watching a performance of The Snow Queen on Thursday. 

The children are invited to bring £1 to school on Thursday 20th December if they 

wish to wear Christmas themed or party clothes to school. 
 

Interim reports and traffic light attendance report 

Children to Y1 – Y6 have brought home their interim report and all children have brought home their attendance 

report today. 

Children who have achieved an attendance of 96% or more will take part in a treat after the Christmas break. 

 

School Closure 

School will close at 3.30pm on Thursday 20th December and will reopen on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

Wishing you a lovely break from all the staff at Reedley. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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